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Dear participants, 
 

 
27 September – 2 October 

 
Over these past few days, many of you have contacted Diane and me in order to obtain more 
information regarding the organization of our VESUVIO Classic 2020 rally. 
Keeping in mind the current situation with regard to Covid, we are seeing 3 types of 
reactions: 

- Those who would prefer not to take part in the trip and who will not be participating in 
the rally 

- Those who are a bit hesitant about participating 
- Those who are looking forward to exploring the great outdoors and to participating in 

the rally 
… which does not make it easy for us, as the organizers, to take the most adequate decision 
possible. 
 
If we cancel or postpone the rally, many participants will be disappointed. If we decide to 
keep everything as it is, some of you won’t feel very comfortable. The fact that many flights to 
Italy have been cancelled is not exactly making this an easy decision, either. On the other 
hand, from a European government point of view, so far travelling to the south of Italy still 
has not been prohibited.  
 

 
 
In order for everyone to be able to get organized, we have to know now how many of you 
would still like to participate. Before asking each of you which side you are on, the 
organization would like to point out the following arguments:  
 
1/ The South of Italy has been very little affected and is currently considered a ‘green’ region. 
 
2/ The air-conditioning on a plane is about just as efficient as the one used in operating 
rooms in hospitals. 
 
3/ Everything will be put into place to guarantee the sanitary safety of every participant and to 
respect the rules as stipulated by the official instances with regard to outside events attended 
by a maximum of 200 people and inside events attended by a maximum of 100 people. 



 
4/ All of the dinners and lunches will be served outside on the terrace with a comfortable 
distance between the tables as well as between the guests. 
 
5/ The results of every RT as well as the general ranking will be available online on a website 
that will be communicated to you by the organization. 
 
In order to be able to take a decision in the 5 next coming days, we therefore kindly ask you 
to reply to this important question: 
 
If the current conditions remain in place, can you please confirm to us whether you 
will be participating or not? 
 
Unfortunately saying ‘maybe’ is not an option. Please make your choice. 
 
Depending on the number of positive and negative replies, we will ultimately take the 
decision on whether to organize the VESUVIO CLASSIC 2020 or not. 
 
If the number of positive replies is not sufficiently high, the event will be postponed to 
September 2021. 
 
Depending on how the situation will continue to evolve, we will also inform you as soon as 
possible about the possibility of being reimbursed or of using this year’s enrolment as a 
down-payment for next year’s edition. 
 
To those who would still like to join us: don’t hesitate! Here is a short video of just over a 
minute that will show you everything you will be discovering: 
 

https://youtu.be/4uwttRAyysM 
 

More info as well as the list of the teams that have enrolled so far are available on our website: 
https://www.seasunrally.com 

 
Pierre, Diane & Robert 

 


